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Dear Parents/Guardians

END OF TERM PARTY
WEDNESDAY 11th JULY 2018
NURSERY
Children in FS1 (Nursery) will be having their end of term party in school on Wednesday 11th July.  Your child may come to school wearing their party clothes on this day.
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Parents are welcome to join us for lemonade at 11.00 am if your child attends morning nursery, or 2.30 pm if your child attends afternoon nursery.

We are all looking forward to a fun party day.
Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
